
San Jose Nisei Bowling Association Meeting Minutes (DRAFT) 
August 18, 2021 
4th Street Bowl 

 
Meeting called to order by President Mark Yoshinaka at 7:22pm 
 
Board members present: 
President: Mark Yoshinaka  
Vice-Pres: Steve Doi 
Vice-Pres:      TBD 

Treasurer: Frank Lum (NP) 
Secretary:  Lindsey Wong 

 
JANBA Rep:  Mark Yoshinaka, Michael Yoshihara (NP), Tammy Ohta, Jody Kawamura 
(NP) 

   
League Representatives Present: (NP)=Not Present     
Nikkei Mixed Fours: Dick Horio 
                                   TBD 
                                   Naomi Tomisaka 
San Jose Nikkei Srs Steve Doi 
                                   Betty Fujii 
                                   Vince Itatani 
                                   
 

Nisei Juniors      Yosh Hiraki 
Tues. Sansei Mixed:  Dale Ando (NP) 
                                Michael Yoshihara (NP) 
Weds. Sansei Mixed: Dale Ando (NP) 
4th St. Mixed Trios      Yosh Hiraki 
Ozzies Mixed Trios     Tammy Ohta 
 

 
Additional Member in Attendance:  
 
Review of Minutes 
Motion by Steve, Second by Tammy 
 
Treasurers Report 
Mark provided the Financial statement for all Activity summarizing JANBA from March 2020. 
Deposits and payments over the last year and a half. 
A few outstanding check for Fuzzy Shimada tournament.  
Current Account Balances as of 02/28/21: Association Acct. $8552.85 Tournament Acct. 
$16438.90, JANBA Acct. $10262.11, Total for all accounts $35253.86 
Motion by Naomi, Second by Betty 
 
 
Nisei Juniors 
Will start new season September 5.  
 
Old Business 
JANBA Review, feedback on the tournament was good and financials are complete.  
 
 
New Business 
Senior No-Tap entries out for October 9th and Fuzzy Shimada Entry is out for October 16-17th  
Mark suggested to run Money Tree similar to Jim Mars with minimal contact with tickets. 
Format the same, on Saturday Doubles, Trios, Doubles and Sunday Doubles and Trios. Lane 
pattern undecided at this time. House will make donation to JAMSJ out of lineage. Committee 
will monitor pandemic situation if there are any concerns for the event. 



Tournament Average requirement will be from 2019-2020 season.  
 
Discussion about sponsorship of PBA Regional at 4th Street September 25-26, 2021. Motion 
Tammy, Second Steve Approved. 
 
Association Dues will be the same at $20 for this season.  
 
Koden for Roy Murotsune and Nori Kimura.  
 
Naomi brought up paying out end of league Honor scores, Mark will research league sheets and 
compile list.  
  
Banquet tentatively set for Saturday, May 28, 2022 at Three Flames 
 
Steve Doi is stepping down from Vice-President position.  
 
Action Items: 
Koden, Honor Scores, PBA Sponsorship, look for Vice-President. 
 
 
Next meeting 
Thursday, September 23, 2021 at 7:00pm at 4th Street Bowl 
 
Motion to adjourn by Yosh seconded by Tammy. 

 

Minutes submitted by Lindsey Wong, Secretary. 


